

June 2020 <u>Armenian Korean Spanish</u>

Dear GUSD Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your flexibility, patience, and support over the past few months while we have been remote learning. This has been a collaborative effort among our teachers, support staff, and families, and I am so appreciative of the way we have all worked hard together to continue to maintain educational continuity and engage our students in remote learning activities.

Glendale Unified School District is here to continue to support our students and families throughout the summer break. We have compiled a list of helpful resources and engaging, meaningful practice to prevent summer learning loss and support students after the school year ends. These activities and resources below are optional tools to support your child at home this summer. Below and attached you will find general resources and subject-specific suggestions, both with and without technology.

General Resources

- Visit www.gusd.net/remotelearning to find
 - o Clever log-in instructions for parents/guardians
 - o Dual language/FLAG at home activities
 - o Screen-free activities and more things to do with your kids at home
- PBS Resources:
 - o Apps: pbskids.org/apps/pbs-kids-video.html
 - o Games: pbskids.org/apps/play-pbs-kids-games.html
 - o PBS 24/7 Channel: pbskids.org/video/livety

Subject Specific Resources

English	Armenian	Korean	Spanish
Grades TK-2	Grades TK-2	Grades TK-2	Grades TK-2
Grades 3-6	Grades 3-6	Grades 3-6	Grades 3-6
Middle and High School			

We hope these resources help you continue to engage your child in fun, content-rich activities through the summer. Have a wonderful, restful break and we look forward to seeing you back at school in August!

Sincerely,

Dr. Reynolds